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Notice of Homeowners Meeting

Take Notice that the City of Dawsonville Planning and Zoning Department will hold a homeowner’s meeting on

Thursday, December 16, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. in the City Council Chambers on the second floor at City Hall
located at 415 Hwy 53 East, Dawsonville Georgia 30534.

The Purpose of the homeowner’s meeting is to discuss the Cities Subpart B Land Development Regulations
Chapter 107 Stormwater Management Ordinance in reference to the existing Stonewall subdivision detention
pond maintenance. The Planning department and City Council member William lllg would like to sit down and
discuss with each property owner and answer any questions.

If you are unavailable to attend and have questions you can email David.picklesimer@dawsonville-ga.gov or
William lllg at William.illg@dawsonville-ga.gov.




